
 

RAPID TESTING IN SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2021 

From Thursday 2nd September Pupil Rapid Testing will take place on site at school. Please see the timetable below for information.  

Year 11 and Year 10 will be allocated a specific time to come into school on Thursday 2nd September. 

*Please note, if your child has had COVID anytime from 3rd June 2021 (including the summer holidays) they are advised NOT take part in the rapid testing. 

If your child has had COVID over the summer holidays please inform school via email at amaddison@allsaintscatholiccollege.com .                                          

Thank you to those parents who have already been in touch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Test AM  PM 

Thursday 2nd September 
Non-Uniform 

1 Year 11 
 

Year 10 
 

Friday 3rd September  
School reopens – 1st Day of term 

1 Year 9  Year 8 
 

Date Test AM  PM 

Monday 6th September  1 Year 7 
 

Year 7 

Tuesday 7th September  2 Year 11 
 

Year 10 
 

Wednesday 8th September  2 Year 9  Year 8 
 

Thursday 9th September  2  
Year 7  

 
Year 7 

mailto:amaddison@allsaintscatholiccollege.com


YEAR 11 

Year 11 pupils are being invited into school in the morning of Thursday 2nd September in their form groups for the Rapid Testing. Pupils should arrive at the 
time specified below and wait at the main school gate. They will be in school for approx. 30-40 minutes and will be asked to leave the school site once they 
have completed their COVID-19 test. School will contact parents ONLY if the test result is positive. 

As the 2nd September is an INSET day pupils may come to school in non-uniform.   

 
8.30am 11A 

9.00am 11K 

9.30 am 11R 

10.30am 11T 

11.00am 11W 

 

 

YEAR 10 

Year 10 pupils are being invited into school in the afternoon of Thursday 2nd September in their form groups for the Rapid Testing. Pupils should arrive at 
the time specified below and wait at the main school gate. They will be in school for approx. 30-40 minutes and will be asked to leave the school site once 
they have completed their COVID-19 test. School will contact parents ONLY if the test result is positive. 

 

As the 2nd September is an INSET day pupils may come to school in non-uniform.   

 

12.30pm 10A 

1.00pm 10K 

1.30pm 10R 

2.00pm 10T 

2.30pm 10W 

 

 


